
 
 

 

How to refer to Settlements 

 

The Inspector asked for clarification on Friday 19th February 2021 on how he should refer to the 

respective settlements in his written report. 

 

Following consultation with Gosport Borough Council, I can confirm that the existing urban settlement 

boundary should be referred to as Gosport (Bridgemary is an area of Gosport). As I advised, Gosport is 

the existing urban settlement boundary for the purposes of applying criteria (ii) of Policy DSP40. 

 

Peel Common is the neighbouring settlement for the purposes of applying criteria (iii) of Policy DSP40 

and can be referred to as such. 

 

Ms Jane Parker 

22nd February 2021 

 

 

 

  


